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Special to The Clinton Courier 

The Mississippi College Faculty 
Wives had their spring guest brunch 
to end the school year at Phillips 
House. Rhoda Royce opened her 
home to the members. Entertain-
ment was provided by Sarah Newell, 
who presented a medley of songs on 
the piano and Dolly Parton’s “Coat 
of Many Colors” on the mandolin. 
President Carolyn Cannon presided 
at the meeting. She surprised Mrs. 
Royce by announcing the Faculty 
Wives donation to the Dr. Lee and 
Rhoda Royce Endowed Scholarship. 
Door prizes donated by local busi-
nesses were won by many members 
and guests. Everyone received a gift 
bag and a Glorybower plant. The 
new officers announced are: Row-
land Roberts, president; Lola Bennet, 

MC Faulty Wives hold spring 
brunch at Phillips House

Special to The Clinton Courier 

Pictured (l to r) are Carolyn Hood, Rowland Roberts, Rhoda Royce, Carolyn Cannon and 
Lola Bennet.

vice president, Day Group; Christina 
Burns, vice president, Night Group; 
Carolyn Cannon, secretary/treasurer; 
Carolyn Hood, publicity chairman; 
and Peggy Cudd, contact chairman. 
Luncheon committee members 

were Carolyn Cannon, Peggy Cudd 
and Rowland Roberts. Member and 
guests attending were: Barbara Bar-
nett, Lola Bennet, Christina Burns, 
Carolyn Cannon, Bonnie Everett, 
Elixabeth Frazier, Carolyn Hand, 
Adel Hensley, Carolyn Hood, Car-
rie Johnson, Marilyn Joiner, Sarah 
Jones, Cynthia Leavelle, Vicky 
McCall, Judy McCollum, Carnett 
McMillan, Karen McMillan, Sar-
ah Newell, Dot Parkman, Barbara 
Parks, Mei-Chi Piletz, Alicia Pitt-
man, Bobbye Rankin, Rowlnad Rob-
erts, Rhoda Royce, Sherry Scott, Bea 
Snazelle and Joyce Woodhouse. 


